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PatientParticipationGroup
Minutes of the Meeting held on Tuesday 12th June 2012

In Attendance:
Dr Colin Machin (Chairman)



Mrs Penelope Burns



Mrs Hasmeeta Parmar



Mr Alfred Geary
Mr Keith Verrall
Mr Simon Bardsley, Practice Manager for WMC
Mrs Jane Austin, Administrator for WMC
Apologies:

Mr Darren Brittain
The meeting was opened by Dr Colin Machin
1.   MATTERS ARISING  - Previous Minutes
a.
PPG Notice Board / Promoting the PPG
It was acknowledged that the notice board needs to be prepared and displayed as soon as reasonably possible.  The board will display the minutes, photographs of the committee, information for patients, contact details for patients wishing to join the PPG, any survey results and any promotion material for local services, The committee have discussed the need to enhance communication with each other via email as to help promote the PPG, and to discuss the layout and presentation of the notice board, and for members to volunteer to carry out certain duties.  The committee discussed logo preferences for the group, though nothing final was decided upon.  PB and KV both volunteered to start work on the notice board and will notify JA when they need the notice board to be available.  
Action :  PB & KV to organise the notice board.
All Committee Members to communicate via email to each other to agree on logo details and promoting ideas, also to email JA with any item they would like adding to the agenda one week prior to the meeting date.
CM to confirm the Logo and Layout of PPG documentation at the next meeting.

JA to have the camera ready at the next meeting !
b.
TV/Media/Information Screen in Waiting Rooms
8 number companies have been contacted by JA requesting information, with very few responses.  JA awaiting an email from a company based in Castle Donington with regard to costing.  CM asked SB if  ‘Friends of Woodbrook’  might be able to offer any assistance in the funding.  SB informed the committee that he will make enquiries.  PCT is unlikely to offer funding, but if they did it would be early next year.  
Action :  SB to contact  Friends of Woodbrook.

               JA to make further enquiries to media companies.
c. Car Park
Travelodge have informed us that they do tell their customers/clients of their concession rate parking available in three local car parks, and they ask them not to park in the car cark adjacent to the Lodge – WMC car park.  They have also informed us that they believe that some of our patients are using their disabled parking spaces.  Both car parks will be monitored and notices will be displayed if needed.
d.
PPG Terms of Reference
All the Partners have accepted the draft proposal of the PPG’s Terms of Reference which was composed by CM.  The document will be discussed amongst the committee (via email) and if there are any improvements/alterations to be implemented the document will then be forwarded for the Partners approval before being displayed on the PPG notice board.  The completed document will appear on the WMC website under the PPG section.
Action :  All committee members to review the document and liaise with CM.
2. SMS Messaging Service
WMC now have a mobile phone text messaging service in operation.  When a patient now makes an appointment at the practice they will receive a text on their mobile confirming the appointment, and also a text reminder 48hrs prior to the appointment time.  There may be a few teething problems at first but hopefully the service will be running smoothly in a short period of time.
Can we please remind patients that they must notify the practice of any changes in their contact details.
3.
GP PENSION DISPUTE 
There is a day of action scheduled for 21st June and although the doctors at the practice agree with the reasons for the dispute they themselves have decided not to take action, their belief is that their patients must come first.  The PPG would like to thank the doctors for their commitment and dedication.
4.
A.O.B.
CM proposed that the group join N.A.P.P. (National Association of Patient Participation), the cost of the first years fee is £50, with £30 thereafter per annum.  SB informed the group that WMC would cover the costs.
Action :  CM to organise.

The last minutes stated that a patient showed interest in joining the group, unfortunately they have not responded to the request.  If any patient is interested in joining before the PPG displays their notice board which will provide contact details, can they please put their request in writing to the Practice Manager; Simon Bardsley.
CM requests regular attendance of a GP at the PPG meetings.

 Action :  SB to discuss with the Partners.
Meeting closed at 7.30pm

Date of next meeting :   Wednesday 18th July 2012 @ 6.30pm

Distribution of Minutes :  All PPG members




    Simon Bardsley




    WMC Partners




    WMC Website

                                       PPG Notice Board (when available)
